
 

I am a landlord in Josephine County, and I am asking you to 
oppose HB 2004-A.  It is hard enough being a small business 
person in the state of Oregon.  This bill is taking away my rights 
and the tools I need to run my business.  Is there still Freedom 
in Oregon.  I pay the taxes, the bills and insurance. 
 
Terri Thieme 
 


